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Pickard Road Bridge project to begin June 5 
 
MT. PLEASANT, Mich. – The City will begin construction work on the Pickard Road Bridge on June 5.  The 
project will include removing and replacing the bridge deck, sidewalk, concrete approaches and railings. 
The project is anticipated to be complete by Aug. 11.  
 
During this time, please expect the following travel impacts: 
 

 Access for local traffic will be maintained.  

 Pickard Road will be closed to through traffic between Bradley and Mission streets.  

 The bridge will be closed to all traffic 

 Traffic will be detoured from Mission Street to High Street to Bradley Street.   
 
Additionally, there may be some temporary lane closures near the bridge in September for final 
completion work.   
 
For additional information, please visit www.mt-pleasant.org/construction or call the Division of Public 
Works at (989) 779-5401.  
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